
 

 
THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (HARBY ROAD, 

LANGAR 

(50 M.P.H. SPEED LIMIT) ORDER 2025 (8396) 

 
Statement of Reasons 

Nottinghamshire County Council has received reports of accidents along Harby Road, 

Langar. The road is currently subject to the National Speed Limit (60mph) which is not 

deemed appropriate for a road with several industrial accesses.  

It is therefore proposed to introduce a 50 mph Speed Limit as shown on the attached 

drawing (Drawing Number H/SLW/4918/01).  

 

 

 

 


